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The Elite English School

CIR/EES/JUNE/2537-25 Date: June 26, 2025

Dear Parent,

** Greetings from the Elite English School **

This circular is being mailed in view of the current uncertainties impacting our region
and the media's constant coverage of every incident. We want you to know that your
children's safety, wellbeing, and ongoing education continue to be our top concerns, even
though we recognize the worry and anxiety that many families may be experiencing.

Please be assured that every student’s emotional and intellectual well-being is our top
priority during these times. Our school is and will always continue to be a place of
compassion, respect and unity - where the right learning is imparted.

Our counsellor as well as teachers as always prepared to assist students both emotionally
and intellectually during challenging times. We shall, as always, continue to ensure that
every student feels secure, valued, nurtured and motivated to succeed under any
circumstance.

We urge you to continue placing your faith in us. By working together, we can support
our students in developing resilience, confidence, and a sense of purpose.

We appreciate your unwavering faith and collaboration. As we move through these times
with empathy and clarity, let's continue to be strong and united.

We wish all of you S4FE TIMES.

Best Wishes !!!
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